
To all fellow Devon Breeders, this year's conference will be different than in the 
past. Due to time constraints, we will only be having the National Devon Show. 
There will not be the usual Sale this year, but Red Devon USA will allow private 
treaty sales if any breeder's desire to not show their animals but bring them to sell. 
Please let us know though so we can make the necessary arrangements for your 
cattle. At this time we are accepting show nominations for the best Devon cattle in 
the country, which will be judged by different knowledgeable Devon Breeder 
Judges from different parts of the world.

The prestige that a winning Devon has is a great honor to both the breeder and the 
farm that they come from, and not to mention, the great reputation that is obtained. 
Having a Grand Champion animal also opens doors to potential customers.

This year's conference will be in conjunction with the World Devon Congress Mini 
Tour, which is held every four years in different parts of the world. In attendance will
be breeders from many nations, breeders from our association, and potential new 
breeders. We want to show the world our great USA Devon’s and we are asking for
our members to bring and show their best Devons.

If you have any questions you can contact me at 786-210-6544.

Fernando Mendez
2018 National Show Manager
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